
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
AMENDING CHAPTER 173 OF THE ARDSLEY VILLAGE CODE ENTITLED 

STREETS & SIDEWALKS 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, that the Board of Trustees of the Village of Ardsley will hold a 
public hearing on Monday, March 20, 2023 at 8:00 p.m. or soon thereafter at Village Hall-Court 
Room, 507 Ashford Avenue, Ardsley, NY 10502  to discuss amending chapter 173 of the 
Ardsley Village Code entitled Streets & Sidewalks. 
 
Please check the calendar on the village website for meeting details at: www.ardsleyvillage.com  
 
Further details on this amendment is available at the Clerk’s office, 507 Ashford Avenue, Ardsley, 
NY during normal office hours Monday through Friday 9:00 am-4:00 pm.  
 
Written comments may be sent to the Village Clerk at arocco@ardsleyvillage.com  or sent via 
regular mail to 507 Ashford Ave, Ardsley, NY 10502.  All comments will be shared with the Board 
of Trustees and questions will be answered as quickly as possible. 
 
All residents and taxpayers are invited to attend. 
 

 
BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES OF THE  

VILLAGE OF ARDSLEY, NEW YORK 
 

Ann Marie Rocco 
Village Clerk 

Dated: March 10, 2023 

http://www.ardsleyvillage.com/
mailto:arocco@ardsleyvillage.com

